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May 15, 2014  
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
TO: 
  

Mayor Nenshi & Members of Council 
 

FROM: COUNCILLOR Diane Colley-Urquhart (#8001A) 
 

SUBJECT: Bylaw amendments to limit the number of pets in residential 
properties 

 
 
Please find attached a motion that I am bringing forward to Council on May 26th, 2014 
in regards to amending the Responsible Pet Ownership Bylaw by limiting the number 
of household pets in Calgary. 
 
Recent events covered in the media have highlighted the health and safety risks to 
both humans and animals when a single household is overburdened with pets.In the 
interest of public safety, it is our responsibility as Council to address this issue. 
 
In my research of best practices, many major Canadian cities including Toronto, 
Vancouver, Montreal, and Edmonton have all instituted restrictions in the number of 
pets allowed in a household. 
 
The attached motion asks Administration to examine and present options to limit the 
number of household cats and dogs in City households, as well as to consider 
situations where this limit would need to be relaxed. 
 
I look forward to this discussion and I thank you for your consideration, 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Diane Colley-Urquhart 
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